

This month all of our ducklings will be getting ready for Easter! During march each room will be taking part in our Easter Bonnet parade! All the children will be creating their own bonnets to march around in!

Adventurers are going to be joined every Tuesday by Mini Professors. They'll be doing lots of different science experiments! We will also be celebrating St Patricks Day!



March was certainly a very special month! After all, we got to host a wonderful Stay & Play for all of our mums and grandmas. A huge thankyou to all those who could attend. We hope you had a great Mother's Day!

## A Little Reminder

We would like to remind all parents that we are closed Good Friday 29<sup>th</sup> March and Easter Monday 1<sup>st</sup> April.

The new funding and new hours will be commencing from week beginning Monday 8<sup>th</sup> April. All parents and careers should have had emails regarding this.

## A Big Happy Birthday

Happy 2nd Birthday to busy bee's Albie

Happy 3<sup>rd</sup> birthday to footprint's Yadi and Alfie!







## <u>World Down</u> Syndrome Day

We asking all staff and children to come in odd socks on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> March in aid of Down Syndrome.

Any donations would be greatly appreciated!

## Dates for your Diary

- Easter Bonnet Parade 28th
- CLOSED Friday 29<sup>th</sup> March
   & Monday 1<sup>st</sup> April
  - World Down's Syndrome
     Day 22<sup>nd</sup>
- New Funding & Hours 8<sup>th</sup>
   April